
 

 Council Question and Answer 

Related To Item #22 Meeting Date April 23, 2020 

Additional Answer Information 
 
Approve a resolution that adopts a newly updated list of projects approved for Quarter Cent funding. 
 
QUESTION/ANSWER:   Council Member Tovo’s Office 
 
The February 19, 2020, memo from Public Works Director Richard Mendoza provided balances for the Quarter Cent 
Funding by Council District. Please provided updated figures as of April 20, 2020, (if there have been changes since 
February) and projected balances if the City Council approves the expenditures as proposed on the April 22, 2020, Council 
agenda.  

Updated figures are included in Exhibit C version 2, including a corrected typo for District 9.  
There have been no significant changes to the balances since the February 2020 memo was distributed. The 
Program Managers continue to process invoices but none have resulted in significant changes to balances. 

 


